
  

Dear Ms. Lysynski,  
  
Don Menard advised me yesterday to e-mail you directly since he would not be available today 
to receive my submission.  
  
I wish to add my support to the preservation of the heritage listed property at 759 Elizabeth 
Street. As a long-time local history researcher and writer, I feel that this house deserves to 
remain on its site as one of the few known examples of this area’s early homes. Since the house 
has been well maintained, there seems to be no reason to tear it down for safety’s sake.  
  
I will not be able to attend the public participation meeting at City Hall on Monday November 2, 
2015, but I wish to convey my opposition to the demolition of 759 Elizabeth Street through you.  
  
Thank you,  
  
Catherine B. McEwen  
 


